
I am writing this email begging the state to vote no on HB 3063. My children are partially vaccinated but 
because of our faith we avoid any vaccination with animal matter or aborted fetal matter. The vaccines 
that are listed to be required are not “clean” and have negative effects. I am begging you to please put 
pressure on vaccine companies to clean up the vaccines. More people will vaccinate if harmful 
ingredients are removed from vaccines. Please listen to the people speaking out against this.  
Elizabeth Stone 
 


